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PTSG receives second shortlisting at PFM
Partnership Awards 2025

2 months ago

WE'VE BEEN-

SHORTLISTED

AGAIN

Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) has received its second nomination at the PFM Partnership
Awards 2025, with Business Development Director Tanya Matthews recognised in the Special Recognition
category.

The shortlisting, announced on 26 June, highlights Matthews’ significant contributions over the past year.
Her leadership style, centred on coaching and collaboration, has been credited with creating high-
performing, resilient teams and enhancing service delivery across functions.

Matthews has also spearheaded several strategic initiatives, including the “Trees for the Future”
campaign, promoting environmental and community action, as well as the launch of PTSG’s Menopause
Champions programme. Her work culminated in the first “PTSG People” event, which brought together
leading voices in health, safety and wellbeing to set new standards for inclusion in the workplace.

This follows PTSG's earlier shortlisting in the Partners in Innovation category, in collaboration with ALTEC,
for NSS’s siphonic drainage system.

Winners will be announced at the PFM Partnership Awards ceremony in November.
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